Community Relations Committee

CRC

Meeting Notes

October 17, 2013

The meeting of the CRC committee was held October 17 in the annex. Those present were Nancy Alexander, Bob Stockinger, Jan Dow, Patsy Speer, Ron Gerlach, Janet DelSardo, Guinn Imhoff, and Billie Velazquez. We would like to welcome our new members to this committee.

Unfinished Business

Ron presented a rough draft of the New Homeowner's Pamphlet for review. A few suggestions were made for changes during the meeting, and he asked that we e-mail him any additional suggested changes asap.

New Business

Since Carol Barber's resignation from this committee, Janet DelSardo has volunteered to be the chairman of the CRC committee.

Janet mentioned that it would be a good idea to get a message to all homeowners concerning the new protocol for Rustic Scapes. There seems to be some confusion among some homeowners as to what duties are performed and what needs to be requested. This information could be delivered by the block captains during their next delivery.

Since Janet is now working, she may need to appoint a person from our committee to attend the Board Meeting as needed. We will all work together in any way needed.

The CRC meeting will be held the 3rd Thursday of each month at 10:00 a.m. in the annex.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez